Clover Nuetzmann

From: Clover Nuetzmann ]
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 3:42 PM
To: ‘Galveston Open Government Project’
Subject: RE: ORR

Mr. Stanowski,

In response 1o your request for a “copy of the contract between GHA and Casterline & Associates” — No such documents
exist.

In response to your request for a “copy of the MOU between GHA and the Denver Housing Authority” — No such
documents exist. It is my understanding that The Housing Authority of the City of Denver, Colorado is drafting the
interagency agreement that is to be executed by GHA and Denver’s Housing Authority. However we at GHA have not
received any such documentation.

Regards,

Clover Nuetzmann

Executive Assistant to the

Deputy Executive Director/Public Information Coordinator
Galveston Housing Authority

From: Galveston Open Government Project Nilymamtihengd |
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 10:43 PM

To: G
Subject: ORR

Galveston Open Government Project
A Government Watchdog Group



